
January has finished and we can’t believe that half term is just around the 
corner.  Wasn’t it Christmas just a moment ago?

We have lots of events planned this term so please check our diary dates 
for details.

Our first event this term is Bingo Night on the 25th March.  This is an 
adults only event and tickets are £5 each please follow this link to book on.  

Feel free to invite friends and family and bring your own snacks and 
drinks.

Last term we had a lovely 
donation from a parent towards 
our Bugs for Books virtual book 
fair.  This enabled the school to 
get 12 more free books for their 

library.
We are really grateful for all the support of the 
parents/carers, staff & pupils of the school and 
it helps us to reach our total for the year.  If you 
attend an event or give some of your time every 
little helps.  Thank you.


Our current total so far can we get to our target of £5000 this 
year?


All fundraising goes towards projects that benefit the whole 
school.  We were so pleased to be able to give the school 
funds to finish their literacy corners and purchase another 
well needed industrial gazebo definitely needed for those 
warmer months.  Other funds go towards, focus weeks, 
primary leaver hoodies, Year 11 graduation books, toolbox 
awards and Christmas presents for the whole school.
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WELL DONE!

If you do any online shopping please help us 
and use easy fundraising.  All you need to do is 
sign up and remember to use easyfundraising 
whenever you shop online. There is even an 
app for your phone as well.  It!s easy and 
completely FREE! These donations really mount 
up, so please sign up to support us at:


https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/
gosdenhousepta/

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 




  


 Saturday 25th March 8pm

We are holding a Bingo Night at Gosden House School 
for adults only, tickets are just £5 per person.  Please 
bring along family and friends.  Also your own snacks 
and drinks.

Lots of prizes for individual lines and a full house, and a 
raffle too.

Please book your ticket here.

Come along and enjoy the fun!


Friday 10th February 

Valentines gift bags will be sent home.


 April 3rd - 10th- Virtual Balloon Race

This popular fundraiser is back again.  Such fun for only £3 a 
balloon.  You can see your balloons race from start to finish.  
More details on how to buy your balloon coming soon.

1st prize - Tickets for Air Hop in Guildford

2nd prize - Easter hamper

3rd prize - Body Shop goodie bag

Last place - Easter chocolate





Don’t forget we also run a weekly school lottery. 

This is a great way to support the school, whilst 
also giving yourself the opportunity to win some 
cash and other exciting prizes. 

Signing up is easy and can cost no more than £1 a 
week, so why not visit www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/
play and search for Gosden House - you could be in 
with a chance of winning a jackpot of £25,000 with a 
guaranteed weekly prize for Gosden entrants which 
currently stands at £15.00.
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